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19 June 2021 

 

Matthew Dempsey 
Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London WC1H 9JE 
 

Re: 2020/4437/P, 25-26 Hampstead High Street 

 
The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum objects to this proposal.  
 
The location of the telecommunications equipment would appear to render the proposed roof 
terrace, for which consent has been granted, at least partially unusable. Policy A1 of the Camden 
Local Plan seeks to protect the amenity of Camden’s residents by ensuring the impact of 
development is fully considered.   
 
The Forum is therefore keen to see that this issue is resolved through planning to ensure that 
occupants of the building do not lose any use of their private space. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Guy Wingate  
Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
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